Government of West Bengal

Department of Health & Family Welfare

Office of the Superintendent

Katwa SD Hospital,Katwa,Purba Bardhaman,713130
Email- sdhospitalkatwa@gmail.com ,Tel . No.: 03453-255060

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This is to certify that the NSS volunteers of Government General Degree College,
Mangalkote have assisted the administration of Katwa Sub Divisional Hospital in spreading Covid
Awareness (advocating the use of masks and sanitizers, and the maintaining of physical distance) in
the hospital premises on many occasions in 2021-2022 and 2022-2023. Such assistance was provided

maintaining the Covid protocols.

They have also conducted Vector-Borne Disease Awareness Campaigns within the hospital
premises and in proximity of the hospital to prevent the spread of vector-borne diseases such as

Dengue and Malaria in 2022-2023.

The administrative unit of the Katwa Sub Divisional Hospital tﬁankﬁllly acknowledges the
sincere contribution of the student volunteers of the NSS Unit of the college to the society at large

through their extension and outreach activities.
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Dr. Pradipta Kumar Basu
OFFICER IN CHARGE, W.B.E.S.
Government General Degree College, Mangalkote
Dt. Purba Bardhaman, West Bengal- 713132



